
Ozaukee Master Gardeners 
Annual  Meeting 

Thursday, January 24, 2019 
Landt Thiel American Legion Post 

 
7:03pm- Roseann St. Aubin called the meeting to order.   
          Election of Officers-Slate Presented as Follows: 
         President-Erin Schanen 
         President Elect-Heidi Janous 
         Past President-Roseann St. Aubin 
         Secretary-Sue Kinas 
         VP-Operations-Jenna Smith 
         VP-Projects-Mary Hotchkiss 
         Treasurer-Kristin Bohn 
         Member at Large-Stan  Suring 
         Member at Large-Lou Hefle 
         Member at Large-Diane Niksa 
   Motion made to accept the Slate As Presented, seconded.  Motion passed. 
   Roseann is again making a very strong appeal to all members to be more involved. 
  Roseann thanked everyone for making her year such a great one and turned the 
  meeting over to Erin Schanen. 
  Erin says the goal for this year is to continue building on the groundwork that was 
  laid this year.  Everyone needs to have fun and OMG needs to gain more traction 
  within the communities it serves. 
  The newly graduated Master Gardening Level 1 Class introduced. 
   
Announcements 
 
Adjournment:  7:19 pm.  Moved, seconded and Approved. 
    
Next General Meeting is  Thursday, February 28, 2019 at 7:00pm.  County Building Auditorium, 121 W 
Main Street, Port Washington. 
 
         
         


